On December 7, 2023, Wayne Farms, LLC, of Decatur, Alabama, recalled approximately 1,377 pounds of ready-to-eat chicken breast products that may be undercooked.  This recall does not involve USDA Foods.  FNS was recently informed that schools and childcare centers located across 23 states received recalled product. 
Recalled products bear establishment number “P-20214” on the case label and include:
1. Nine-pound cardboard boxes containing 12 packs of 3 “CHEF’S LINE FIRE GRILLED CHICKEN BREAST” with lot codes of 3723289239002 and 3723289239003 with USE BY: 01/14/24 on the label.
Action: Check your purchase records and inventory to determine whether you have recalled product, which may be in your facilities’ refrigerators or freezers. Per the recall notice, recalled product should not be served. They should be thrown away or returned to the place of purchase.
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For questions about the recall, contact Jenny Ball, Director of Customer Care at Wayne Farms, LLC, at 678-450-3152 or jenny.ball@waynesanderson.com.
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States with Schools/Childcares Possibly Receiving Recalled Products: Florida, Georgia, North Carolina, South Carolina, Tennessee

